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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
RE: Key Stage 3 End of Year Assessments 

 
At Woodside, we have the highest ambitions and expectations of our students in all aspects of 
school life. It is our aim to ensure that our students attain great examination results and 
secure ambitious destinations when they leave us at the end of year 11. To do this, we must 
give our students the practice that they need in preparing for examinations and provide them 
with important information about any gaps in their knowledge. 

 
As I mentioned in my letter earlier this academic year, all students in years 7 to year 9 will be 
sitting end of year assessments in their subjects in the week beginning Monday 27 June 2022. 
The information from these assessments will support teachers with curriculum planning and 
setting in subjects such as English and maths next year. 

 
It is important that your child is preparing for these assessments now by actively seeking 
information about what and how they will be assessed from their teachers and spending time 
at home focused on focussed revision. Teachers should be sharing information about 
assessments during lessons and on Show My Homework. 

 
This is the time to ensure that your child has all the equipment that they need for each of 
their subjects so that they are not disadvantaged in lessons or the assessments. Where 
possible, please provide a quiet  
working space at home for your child to work independently in preparation for these 
examinations. 

 
If you require any further information, please get in contact with the relevant Head of 
Department of the subject or your child’s Head of Year. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Bernard 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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